
 

FRIENDS OF EWELL GROVE | Registered Charity No. 1064755 

BUILDING COMMUNITY, ENRICHING EDUCATION, & RAISING FUNDS 

EWELL GROVE PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
29 West Street, Ewell, Surrey KT17 1UZ 

020 8393 4393 

foeg@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk        www.ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk 
Chair: 

Jo Dickson 
(Fox/Badger) 

Acting Vice Chair: 
Farah Shah 

(Eagle/Heron) 

Secretary: 
Lerryn Reynoldson 

(Swan) 

Treasurer: 
Kellea York 
(Heron) 

 

 www.facebook.com/groups/FriendsOfEwellGrove 
You can support us every time you shop online via easyfundraising.org.uk 

26th May 2023 

ONLINE FORM TO REQUEST NEARLY NEW UNIFORM 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This half term we will again be offering the opportunity to request nearly new uniform online. 

From now until 3pm on Wednesday 7th June 2023, parents can use the link below to access an online 

form to request items:  

Ewell Grove Nearly New Uniform Order Form 

If the requested uniform is available, it will be provided via the child’s class teacher on Thursday 8th 

June. We will also hold an in-person sale after school on Wednesday 14th June. There are a few points 

to note about the online ordering process: 

- Uniform will be assigned on a first-come-first-served basis, according to when the online form 
was completed. 

- You MUST answer all the questions on the form or we will not be able to fulfil your request.  

- You need to fill in a new form for each item requested.  

- Please only request one of each item per child (we may increase this depending on demand). 

- We currently have good stock of trousers, shorts, skirts and dresses and bags. We are very low on 
some items, including PE t-shirts and fleeces. It is therefore highly possible you will not get all, or 
in some cases any, of the items you request. If we were not able to supply any of the items you 
requested, you will receive an email by Monday 12th informing you of this.  

- When you receive your item(s), please make a donation to the FOEG account of £1 per item. The 

details are:  

Friends of Ewell Grove 

Sort code 40-20-28 

Account no. 51080717 

Reference: uniform 

Anyone who is able to volunteer on the evening of Wednesday 7th June (from 7.30pm in the Orchard 

Room) to help to sort the uniform and match orders to the requests, please send an email to 

FOEG@ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk – your help would be greatly appreciated.  

There will be a box for donations of any clean, unmarked, school branded uniform outside of the office 

on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th June. Please note that we do not currently need any more 

donations of trousers, shorts, or summer dresses. 

Kind regards, 

Friends of Ewell Grove 
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